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SuEOECCfuLa ON:

THE PRIME MINISTER

*7 h.. .

10 DOWNING STREET

23 July 1984

I am writing to thank you most warmly for your

letter of 11 July and for your generous invitation to luncheon

on 23 August, which I accept with pleasure on behalf of my

husband and myself.

I greatly look forward to visiting your beautiful

country again this summer. It will be a great pleasure to meet

you and colleagues at the Chateau du Lohn and I am very grateful

to you for arranging the occasion.

Monsieur Leon Schlumpf


